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SUBJECT: Telephone Call from Art Harrington

On April 17, 1997 Art Harrington, Attorney for Town of Grafton residents with contaminated wells,
called to summarize a proposal the affected residents are making to the Village of Grafton and the
Town of Grafton. The proposed agreement would include the following provisions:

1) the Village would make available connection to its water main to the affected residents with
contaminated wells;
2) the Town would be the contracting party with the Village and would administer connection and
distribution of the water system;
3) the affected residents would contribute $60,000 for capital costs for the water main and would
release the Town and Village from property damage claims; and
4) the affected homeowners need positive response from the Village and Town by 5:00 p.m. on Tues.
Apr, 22 and need the water system hooked up by Aug, 1, 1997.

Harrington explained that this proposed settlement offer will be discussed at the Village of Grafton's
board meeting on April 21, 1997.

Harrington also explained, as discussed in a April 14, 1997 meeting with Village and Town of Grafton
officials, town residents, Division of Health, DNR and Senator Panzer's office, that the Hospels have
deferred installation of a treatment system until Wed. April 23, 1997 to preserve the option of EPA
relief,


